
 

 

The Honorable Guy Guzzone, Chair 

Budget and Taxation Committee 

3 West 

Miller Senate Office Building 

Annapolis, Maryland 21401 

 
Dear Chairman:  

 

The Calvert County Delegation supports HB0842 entitled “Calvert County – Hotel Tax – 

Distribution of Revenue.” 

 

We respectfully request your support of this bill and thank you for your consideration.  

 

Should you have any questions or concerns feel free to contact me at (410) 841-3231.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Mark N. Fisher, Chair 

Calvert County House Delegation 

Maryland House of Delegates 

 


